

Welcome to the inaugural Warner Canyon Newsletter. In support of the Mill Valley Golf Club. this newsletter will be released monthly and will be designed to keep club members informed of upcoming tournaments and events. It will also spotlight a MVGC member and feature the upcoming club dinner. The goal of the newsletter is to keep members up to date with club activities. The newsletter will be posted on the MVGC website, emailed to members and available in the pro-shop. We hope you enjoy Round 1. Hole 1 of this newsletter

For comments of suggestions please email the editor:

todd.donovan2011@gmail.com

# Warner Canyon Newsletter

# **March 2015**

Round 1, Hole 1

www.mvgolf.com

## **March 2015 MVGC Events**

- Wed, 4th Opening day for the PK Tournament
- Wed, 4<sup>th</sup> Club dinner/meeting
- Sat, 14<sup>th</sup> NCGA 4 Ball net Qualifier \*
- o 16<sup>th</sup>-23<sup>rd</sup> Green Aerification

# **April 2015 MVGC Events**

- Wed, 1<sup>st</sup> PK Tournament
- Wed, 1<sup>st</sup> Club Dinner/meeting
- Sat, 11<sup>th</sup> 2 Person Team scramble\*
- Sat, 18<sup>th</sup> Warner Canyon
   Qualifier\*

### **May 2015 MVGC Events**

- Wed, 6<sup>th</sup> PK Tournament
- Wed, 6<sup>th</sup> Club dinner/meeting
- Sat, 16<sup>th</sup> Warner Canyon
   Qualifier\*

\*requires prior sign up to participate
Visit the MVGC event calendar at:
http://mvgolf.com/Event Calendar.html

### **MVGC Member of the Month**



Mike Tassone is the member of the month for March 2015. He also happens to be our MVGC club president. Mike is a Mill Valley Resident and can be spotted out on the course every week. He was introduced to the game by his Grandmother and has been playing golf since he was 9 years old. When he is not playing golf he enjoys writing music and playing guitar. Mike's favorite memories are the ones he continues to make with all the friends he's made at the golf club!

March Club Dinner: Back by popular demand, is another crab feed. Last month's February dinner was so successful we are going to do it again. This month's dinner will be on Wednesday, March 4<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 PM at the club house. Please sign up in advance by calling the pro-shop 415.388.9982. The cost is \$35 per member and \$50 for a guest of a member. The March dinner will include: The delicious Dungeness crab, delicious side items, a festive cheese plate, beers, wines, cocktails and dessert! Don't miss out!